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Treasurers Report as of September 18 2019
To board@pinebarons.org  

All:

I will not be able to attend the Thursday September 19, 2019 board meeting, I will be in Florida for my Dad's 89th birthday party.

Attached please find a doc of our current TD bank balances and two pictures of the JCC facility in Cherry Hill, NJ,

Ed Fiscella of Mainstage Center for the Arts has confirmed that our #1 date choice for our 2020 Spring Show has been approved
and reserved for our Chapter.
March dates reserved for PB:
                                      Wednesday, March 25, 2020  loadin night only
                                      Thursday,     March 26, 2020  tech rehearsal night only
                                       Friday,         March 27, 2020  dress rehearsal night only
                                       Saturday,     March 28, 2019  - all day for two shows

The Camden County College construction will not be completed by the end of March 2020.
The back parking lot will not be available
The usual dressing room probably not available - but we will at least have one class room

Ed has suggested we go with minimal sets.

I am asking for board discussion and input if it is OK for me to draft a proposed contract for our 2020 Spring Show with
Mainstage.

Thanks again to Randy Deger for his suggestion to consider the JCC facility in Cherry Hill as a possible alternative site for our
2020 Spring Show.
I toured the JCC facility but it appears the JCC site is a workable facility for our needs, specifically, the stage only has a depth
of about 12 feet, so it is not deep enough for our risers.
The floor is flat and the seating is stationary chair with some padding.

thanks,
Mike T

PB Treasurers Report September 18 2019 TD Bank Accounts.docx (370 KB)
PB JCC Pix 1 back of stage about 12 feet deep.pdf (79 KB)
PB JCC Pix 2 right front side of stage note flat floor and folding chairs.pdf (123 KB)


